
 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION: The information in this bulletin is intended for use only by skilled technicians who have the proper tools, 
equipment, and training to correctly and safely maintain your vehicle. These procedures should not be attempted by “do-it-yourselfers,” and 
you should not assume this bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your vehicle has the condition described. To determine whether this 
information applies, contact an authorized Honda automobile dealer. 
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 Service Bulletin 17-034 

May 5, 2017 06404 Version 1  

Safety Recall: 2015–16 CR-V Replacement Engine Short Block Out of 
Specification  
AFFECTED VEHICLES 

Year Model Trim VIN Range 
2016 Pilot ALL Check the iN VIN status for eligibility (fewer than 20 vehicles are 

affected) 

BACKGROUND 
A small number of replacement engine blocks may have been manufactured with the incorrect pistons. In a small 
number of cases (fewer than 20) where an original engine was already replaced in a vehicle, a direct injection engine 
block may have been replaced with an engine block with pistons designed for regular port injection. An engine block 
with the incorrect pistons installed may result in the MIL coming on or may result in engine damage. 

 
This bulletin will be revised in the future once the repair procedure, parts information, and 
warranty claim information are available. 
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